
Date: Monday, June 22, 2015, 7:42 AM 
> Good morning everyone hope you had a great 
> weekend. 
>  
> I don't know if 
> everyone is aware but 
> "The Wall" (Middle East Conflicts War Memorial) 
> located in Marseilles, 
> IL is honored every year on the third Saturday of 
> June. 
>  
>  
>  
> Unfortunately due to the 
> weather this 
> past few weeks the ride was not allowed to go to Marseilles 
> where the Memorial 
> resides because they were asked last Wednesday to 
> voluntarily evacuate 
> the town due to the swollen waters of the Illinois river. 
> There were thousands 
> of bikes and attendees. Below are just a few pictures from 
> my bike and 
> panned 180' forward to back going left. Looking to my 
> right was an additional 
> 6 rows of bikes which there were no pictures. The ride was 
> Police escorted 
> and all roads were blocked until the many miles of bikes 
> passed to their 
> final destination.    
>  
>  
>  
>  
>  
> Thanks 
>  
> John 
> Shimkus 

 



 


